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Monday 24th April, 2023 
 
 
RE: Industrial Action on Thursday 27th April, 2023 and Tuesday 2nd May 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
You may be aware from media coverage that the National Education Union (NEU) have 
announced further strike action which will take place on Thursday 27th April, 2023 and on 
Tuesday 2nd May 2023. The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the 
unions and the government and not because of any issues at our school. 
 
I am writing to parents to give you as much notice as possible. Please be aware that these 
arrangements may be subject to change. 
 
Pupils in the following classes will be able to attend school as normal on Thursday 27th April 
and on Tuesday 2nd May 2023. 
 
Nursery Red, Nursery Yellow 
 
Reception Red, Reception Yellow, Reception Green 
 
1 Red, 1 Green, 1 Yellow 
 
2 Red, 2 Green, 2 Yellow 
 
3 Red, 3 Green, 3 Yellow 
 
4 Red, 4 Green, 4 Yellow 
 
6 Red, 6 Green, 6 Yellow 
 
 
Unfortunately, school will be closed to pupils in the following classes on Thursday 27th 
April and on Tuesday 2nd May 2023. 
 
5 Red, 5 Green, 5 Yellow 
 
Packed lunches for pupils in Year 5 who are eligible for a free school meal will be available to 
collect from the main school office between 1.00-1.30pm.  
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I am sorry that some parents will have to make alternative arrangements for their 
child/children on this day. 
 
If the situation changes we will write to parents to ensure you are informed of any changes. 
 
If you have any questions please complete a parental enquiry form or contact the school 
office on 0121 464 4669 for further information or clarification. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms Justine Baker 
Head Teacher 
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